CITY of ALBUQUERQUE
TWENTY SIXTH COUNCIL

COUNCIL BILL NO. R-25-136 ENACTMENT NO. Q Qb@6 : DQ/D

SPONSORED BY: Dan Champine
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RESOLUTION
ADJUSTING FISCAL YEAR 2025 OPERATING APPROPRIATIONS.

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNCIL, THE GOVERNING BODY OF THE CITY OF
ALBUQUERQUE:

Section 1. That the following amounts are hereby appropriated to the
following programs for Fiscal Year 2025:

GENERAL FUND-110

Council Services Department

Council Services 85,000
Health, Housing and Homelessness Department

Health and Human Services (60,000)

Strategic Support (25,000)
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PASSED AND ADOPTED THIS 5th DAY OF May , 2025
BY A VOTE OF: 9 FOR 0 AGAINST.
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Brook Bassan, President
City Council
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17  Bill No. R-25-136
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22 Timothy M. Keller, Mayor
23 City of Albuquerqgue
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31 |

32

33

34 2




City of Albuquerque

Office of the City Clerk
Timothy M. Keller, Mayor Ethan Watson, City Clerk
Interoffice Memorandum May 21, 2025
To: CITY COUNCIL
From: Ashley Santistevan, Assistant City Clerk
Subject: BILL NO. R-25-136; ENACTMENT NO. R-2025-020

1 hereby certify that on May 19, 2025, the Office of the City Clerk received Bill R-25-136 as signed by
the president of the City Council, Brook Bassan. Enactment No. R-2025-020 was passed at the

May 5, 2025 City Council meeting. Mayor Keller did not sign the approved Resolution within the 10
days allowed for his signature and did not exercise his veto power. Pursuant to the Albuquerque City
Charter Article XI, Section 3, this Resolution is in full effect without Mayor’s approval or signature.
This memorandum shall be placed in the permanent file for Bill No. R-23-136.

Sincerely,

Ethan Watson
City Clerk




